
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Happy 24th Anniversary of WFWP! 
Angelika Selle 
April 8, 2016 

 

 

Dear friends and supporters of WFWP, 
 
We are happy to celebrate our 24th anniversary of Women's Federation for World 
Peace on April 10, 2016 together with you!! 
 
We feel that the purpose and founding of this organization by our Co-founders was 
indeed necessary and foresightful. Undergirded by a unique and universal teaching, 
WFWP has empowered the hearts of many to become compassionate leaders, to 
strengthen their family relationships, and to do something about our social ills. 
 
On this day our thanks goes out to all those who overcame many obstacles to 
spread the great works and message of our Co-founders. We honor your vibrant and 
ongoing contribution to WFWP! 
 
With warm wishes, 
  

Angelika Selle 
President, WFWP USA 
Vice- President, WFWP International (USA) 
 
National Chairwomen, Board and Staff 

  

Who We Are: 

 
WFWP is a dynamic organization that is committed to providing women with the 

opportunity to create lasting peace in the world, through talks, forums at the 
United Nations, luncheon programs, racial and religious reconciliation 

projects, personal healing and healing of relationships seminars as well as 
national and international conferences, benefits, and service projects. 

 

WFWP USA asserts that the family is the cornerstone of peace in the world, and 
that mature couples are the foundation for strong and loving families. Our 

organization encourages every woman to become a "woman of peace" through 
cultivating her heart, the mother's heart, to care not just for her own children but 

for the children of others, the children of other nations, the children of the world, 
by developing and expressing the qualities of empathy, forgiveness, and 

unconditional love. 
 

For the full excerpt, click HERE. 

     

  

 

 

 


